
    
 

                
             

                   
 

                  

                    

              
              
              

              
              

 

                
 

 
 

                 
   

 

The Flagman 
…the official newsletter of the 

Tri-State Model Railroaders, Inc. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

MONTHLY MEETING: Monday, May 1st at the Depot or On Line thru Brave Talk, 7:00 PM 
Phil Abernathy will be sending out invitations Sunday for those who want to join online. 

NEXT OPERATING SESSION: Saturday, May 13st, 2023 & Wednesday, May 17th , 2023 Crew Call at 12:30 

NEXT PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE: Saturday, May 27nd, 2023 10AM until 1 PM 

NEXT YOUTH MEETING: April 13th at 4 pm and April 27 nd at 4 pm 

WORK SESSIONS: Work on scenery continue touch up painting and adding small features and lighting. We are 
continuing to work on and refine the Helix to make sure we have any glitches worked out. The trestle has been 
structurally completed and scenery is underway. Next will be the structural for the sides and the back. The 
track on the trestle and the switch going into Murphy has been replaced and is working well. The main track to 
the wye has been ridden by the cleaning crew and is ready for our RTR Charter on May 20,2023. 

Birthdays for April; Robert Meyer, Davis Yarbrough, Gordon Tuenge, Matthew Chocran, Jerry Watkins, 
Michael Tarrant 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me for meeting information or Phil for Webex info. 
Thanks and stay safe. 
Ron Long 706-851-0225 


